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Thank you for taking my views on the Water Amendment Bill 2019 into account.
 
Clean water is much too precious for this Bill to pass Parliament. 
 
I remain deeply anxious as the Pepper Inquiry reported that the likely contamination of 
aquifers remains unaddressed. 
 
Every single person and business in the Northern Territory relies on clean aquifers for 
their very existence.
 
Please redraft the Bill to ensure there are no licences to extract, nor risk, any of our 
tenuous water resources for the purposes of fossil fuel mining.
 
Fracking and other fossil fuel extraction promise to elevate our climate pollution to levels 
that will ensure unstoppable climate disaster. There is but a tiny window in time to halt 
this insanity, simultaneously protecting the NTs precious vital waters and providing us 
all with a sustainable future. 

Territorians NEED a Clean Water Bill.

Grusha
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